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Dear parents and carers, 
 
It has been a very busy week with two school trips.  Gosling Class had an amazing time at the Botanical Gardens in Cambridge 
on Monday.  On Tuesday, Ostrich and Kingfisher Class spent a wet day at Flag Fen learning about the Bronze and Stone 
Age.  The comments from the staff at both of those locations was so lovely to hear.  They commented about how well behaved 
and polite our pupils were and how good their knowledge was as well.  We have decided to move our trips and visitors to the 
end of a unit of learning so our pupils can take what they have learnt in the classroom and apply it.  My thanks go to the staff 
for organising and leading the trips. Thank you to parents and carers in those classes for supporting financially. 
 
A week today, Friday 22nd March, is our film night where we are watching Madagascar.  The film will now start at 3.30pm and 
finish at 5.00pm.  You can purchase tickets via School Gateway. This event end our Giraffe week at school.  Gary, the Grove 
Giraffe, is on display in the Grafton Centre and I hope that you will be able to go and find it.  At the end of the project, Gary will 
return to The Grove to be displayed. 
 

 
 
As this term comes to an end, you will be receiving your child's written report. Should you have any queries once you have 
received it, please contact your child's class teacher for a meeting.  We will be finishing the academic year with a virtual parents 
meeting in the summer term. 
 
Just a quick reminder, we close for the Easter Holiday at 2pm on Thursday 28th March with Orchard closing at 4pm.  We then 
reopen on Monday 15th April at 8.45. 
 
 

 

Mrs Rowe 
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Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Name % attendance from Monday 4th March to Friday 
15th March 2024 

Gosling 92% 

Wren 91% 
Flamingo 88% 

Ostrich 92% 
Kookaburra 91% 

Kingfisher 95% 
Toucan 96% 

Hummingbird 89% 
Whole School 92% 
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Rosettes at achievement 

assembly have been presented 

to: 

Friday 8th March 

Hummingbird: Tasharna, Alex 

Toucan: Sophie, Ayyub 

Kingfisher: George, Alice 

Kookaburra: Dylan, Donny 

Ostrich: Martha, Yuan-Yuam  

Flamingo: Connor, Dylan F 

Wren: Anna-Maria, Nivaansh 

Gosling: Charlotte, Dev 

Nursery: Declan 

 

Rosettes at achievement 

assembly have been presented 

to: 

Friday 15th March 

Hummingbird: Joshua, Rosita  

Toucan: Sannidhi, Yunus 

Kingfisher: Albie, Jeff 

Kookaburra: Logan, Shazad 

Ostrich: Hamish, Muhayaddin  

Flamingo: Skaiste, Halima 

Wren: Priya, Stephen 

Gosling: Emi, Arya 

Nursery: Emerald 

 


